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Freitas-Valle, Cyro de; Brasil. Ministério das Relações Exteriores. Delegação Permanente junto às Nações Unidas. [Carta] 1956 June 19, New York, NY [para] Dag Hammarskjöld; Organização das Nações Unidas, New York, NY. [inglês][datilografado]
My dear friend,


As I told Andrew Cordier in a telephone conversation we had last Friday, I brought some of my colleagues to look over arrangements you are contemplating with regard to installing the Portinari panels in the Main Entrance of the United Nations instead of in the Delegate’s Entrance. They oppose the scheduled change as they feel that the murals were painted by the artist for that specific location and should therefore not be changed to another without the knowledge and approval of Portinari.  Mr. Jayme de Barros, who will be in charge of the Brazilian Mission while I am in Geneva, feels very strongly that way also.

2.
Accordingly, I would ask you not to take de finite steps to change the location of the panels before you hear from Mr. de Barros about the artist’s opinion and that of my Government so that you will know their points of view before taking a final decision on the matter.

3.
I am sorry to delay the installation of the panels but hope to receive the requested opinions very soon and have them transmitted to you immediately there-upon.   

as always,


Very cordially,



a) C. de Freitas-Valle
